Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the United Nations
New York

No: 386/2018

The Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the United Nations presents its compliments
to the Executive Office of the Secretary-General of the United Nations and has the
honour to convey the information regarding the status of the Protocols additional to the
Geneva Conventions of 1949 and relating to the protection of victims of armed
conflicts.

The Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew Executive Office of the Secretary-General of the United Nations
the assurances of its highest considerations.%l/\

New York, 25 May 2018
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Ministry of Defence and Army of Montenegro fully comply with the provisions of the
Geneva Conventions of 1949 and the Additional Protocols to the Conventions.
Through a regular process of planning and training, military staff of the Army of
Montenegro gets acquainted with the significance and implementation of the
mentioned international instruments, as well as other international treaties in the
field of international humanitarian law, relating to the protection of the wounded
and diseased, humanitarian and medical staff and medical facilities. Special
attention is paid to the protection of children and women in armed conflicts and to
the measures on prevention of sexual violence. As regards the trainings on
international humanitarian law, the Ministry of Defence and the Army of
Montenegro usually send their officers to international institutions. In 2018, 10
officers from the Ministry of Defence attended an international military course at
the International Institute of Humanitarian Law in San Remo, Italy.





